13 Dec 2021

School
Dear Parents & Carers, InterViEWS

We look forward to welcoming you and your child back to St Canice’s in 2022.

We are introducing a change to our normal return to school routine, outlined below.

Explanation:

We will start the year off on Monday, 31st January with a brief meeting (35 minutes) between your child and
one of your child’s teachers for 2022. As you drop your child, you will have the opportunity to say a quick
“hello” to the teacher.

The teacher will work with your child on some Maths-based activities for approximately 30 minutes. The
purpose of this Maths work is to enable us to find out where your child is at in his / her Maths learning and
to use this information to help us in planning your child’s learning in Maths from Day 1 2022.

This data has always been gathered in the past, we refer to it as MAI data. In 2022 we will gather it before
the children start the school year. It is a very child-friendly process so there is no need to prepare or to
worry.

If you have any further enquiries, please contact the school on 4780 6800.

Do it straight away before you forget!

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code e n 59 g

Enter your details

Select your child’s stage and choose any teacher from the team

14:
2i=

Select the appointment times that suit best

When you click FINISH your selected bookings will be emailed to you immediately. If you do not
receive your email, please check your junk-mail, or enter the event code again and check your



http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au

email address spelling. Update your details if the email address is incorrect.
DO NOT DELETE the email you receive. Keep it somewhere safe. You may need to refer back to it at a
later date.

REMEMBER TO ADD YOUR APPOINTMENTS TO YOUR CALENDAR - reminders will not be sent
home.

If you need to view, cancel, change or print your bookings:
e Click on the link in the confirmation email you received after you made your bookings

e OR return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code and the email address you used
when making your bookings.

We look forward to getting the year off to a great start for your child. This will be a great opportunity to
welcome him / her back and to establish / build on the teacher / student relationship.

Regards,

Angela Wedesweiler
Mathematics Coordinator and Religious Education Coordinator

Miriam Meaney
School Principal
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